


 
 
 

 
 
 

The fourth and final construction phase of the I-44 widening between Riverside Dr. and Yale Ave. 
in Tulsa was approved by the Oklahoma Transportation Commission July 2. This project will 
widen the final section of the interstate at Lewis Ave. from four lanes to six, replace the Lewis Ave.  
bridge and make safety improvements to the ramps and frontage roads. 

 
 


